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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Kevin Lewis 
Minister for Infrastructure 
BY EMAIL 
 
8th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Minister 

 
Foreshore encroachment policy report 

 
I am writing further to previous requests for an update on the long-awaited report on the 
foreshore policy review being left unanswered. 
 
As you are aware this matter has been ongoing for some time and we would appreciate it if you 
could provide an update on the timeline for the presentation of your report, in addition to a 
justification for the delay.  
 
I would be grateful if you could forward a response, in writing, by Monday 14th September 2020.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Connétable M. K. Jackson 
Chairman 
Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Scrutiny Panel 


